
 

  

 Important Reminder 

 
Clean Up Day is cancelled for Friday, 
January 31, 2014 – This will be a 
planning and organizational day for the 
teachers so there will be no school on 
that day  
     
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome back!  
 
We wish all of you a healthy and happy year and we are looking forward to sharing it with you and your 
children. We hope the holidays were restful and fun and we are glad to see you all again. Thank you so 
much for making the winter celebrations a wonderful time. The wonderful treats and all your help 
made the days special and filled with fun. A special thanks to Sam Spooner for providing our 4s class 
with great music as well! We also wanted to thank all the parents who attended our first classroom 
cleanup of the year.  It went really well and helped to start the year with a fresh new look and clean 
environment!  
 
January will be a fun month as we continue exploring winter indoors and outdoors and welcome our 
classroom garden!  We will also begin a new project exploring machines, inventions and robots as 
invited by the children.  We will welcome Jenny Ireland as a class visitor for some group art projects 
later in the month as well. 
 
In preparation for our schools major fundraiser (which will be an art show) we are asking for parents 
help in finding a venue, catering  and maybe a few extra hands here and there. If you know of a gallery 
or other space that would consider lending their space to us please let us know. Also if you know of a 
restaurant or person who would want to help us with catering or if you are comfortable asking local 
businesses please let us know. In addition to this we will need a small committee formed to do random 
tasks associated with the event.  We are depending on this event to help run our preschool and would 
like it to be a wonderful success! 
 
Our 3s group welcomes two new families Kaz and Cole have joined and are a welcome addition to our 
great group! 
 
Kindly,  
Miss Ryder & Miss Aleks 

 
 

Registration for 2014- 2015  
Returning families are eligible for Pre-Registration 
from January 23, 2014 to January 30, 2014 (please 
note this date has changed from February 5, 2014).  
Open Registration will begin on February 6, 2014 with 
our Registration Day from 1-3 pm.  There will be two open houses taking place on Thursday, January 
30, 2014 from 9:30-10:15 am (during school) and 7-8 pm for families interested in learning  
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about what Discovery preschool has to offer.  Spread the word to your friends and 
neighbours so their children and families can be part of our Discovery preschool 
community!  If you have questions, please contact the registrar at  
registrar@discoverypreschool.info.   
 

Appreciation to our Discovery school community 
In December, the grant committee sent out a request for parent letters in support of a grant 
application being put forward to the Community Initiatives Program (Government of Alberta).  The 
timeline of this request was tight but, even so, the response from the school community was 
overwhelming.  There were many letters received from both our parents and teachers.  Here are some 
of the contributions from parents: 
 
“When registering my son in preschool, I had no idea how much it would improve all our lives by 
creating a larger social network. I went from not knowing any families with young children in our 
neighborhood to having many mothers, fathers, caregivers and children to call our friends. That is what 
truly makes Discovery Preschool unique.”  
 
“The teachers are devoted, creative, and inspirational and make each day a magical world that the 
children are eager to explore.” 
 
“My husband and I are big fans of Discovery Preschool…” 
 
“…our family’s experience has been overwhelmingly positive”.  
 
“What originally drew us to Discovery was the strong sense of community that runs through the school.  
From the parent-run Board to the many volunteer opportunities and the wonderful teachers, it does 
truly feel like a group that has the best interests of the children, the families, and the community as a 
whole at heart.” 
 
“…I can honestly say that Discovery Preschool is a truly unique and exceptional program.” 
 
“As a parent, I really appreciate feeling involved in my child’s education, being able to speak openly to 
the teachers about how my son is doing and being part of the very welcoming parent community.” 
 
“I feel truly fortunate that my child’s first experience of a classroom setting has been so inspiring and 
motivating for him.” 
 
“Discovery preschool not only has a fantastic space and materials, but also two nurturing teachers 
excited to start our children on their education journey and who are committed to the success and 
longevity of the school.” 

 

A big thank you to our Discovery preschool community  
for all their effort, support and thoughtful contributions!  
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Discovery Preschool Executive Board Members 
 
Kevin Magowan  Chair    kevin.magowan@gmail.com, Hayden's Dad (4's ) 
Jennifer Ireland  Co-Vice Chair    jenny.ireland@gmail.com, Frieden's Mom (4’s) 
Dionne Angman  Secretary   dionneangman@gmail.com, Deia's Mom (4's) 
Melanie Gray  Treasurer   melaniegray16@yahool.com, Everly's Mom (3's) 
Nicole Miller  Co-Registrar   nicolemiller00@gmail.com, Grace's Mom (4's)  
Jennifer Head  Co-Registrar   jenhead@telus.net, Edward's Mom (4's) 
Leanna Baxter  Advertising Director  leanna@leannabaxter.com, Burke's Mom (4's) 
Doug Meldrum  Facilities Director  thisismeldrum@gmail.com, Stella’s Dad (3’s) 
 
If you’d like to learn more about the board or attend a board meeting, please feel free to contact us.   
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